
FEEDBACK ANALYSIS 

DISCUSSION AND REPORT 2019-20 

 

Owing to the pandemic situation examinations were delayed in session 2019-20 and so 

were the results. Lockdown was imposed on 22nd March 2020, and the session was in 

progress that time. As a policy college procures feedback from passing out students only 

when the academic and evaluative wok is completed so that students can give fair feedback 

without any inhibition in their minds. The feedback was taken and kept in the statutory 

body meeting on 28th June 2021  

Following students appeared in Final year examination in 2019-20 

 

PROGRAMME NO OF STUDENTS 

 

B.Sc 545 

BCA 53 

M.Sc Applied Microbiology 20 

M.Sc. Botany 13 

M.Sc. Chemistry 17 

M.Sc. Mathematics 76 

M.Sc. Pharmaceutical Chemistry 23 

M.Sc.Zoology 25 
 



A sample of 266 students participated in online feedback exercise and answered various 

questions 

 

 

 

31% Students found their programme of study as the best option for them, however 7% 

students felt that their programme of study could not be rated as the best option for them , 

these students were not satisfied with the programme. Taking a serious note of that 

Statutory body passed the mandate that from the next session students should be provided 

enough counselling during admission process about the course they are opting as this will 

reduce the level of discomfort about the course in students as well as teachers will be able to 

understand the expectations of students. As the dissatisfaction was not there about the 



faculty, 74.4% students reported that the faculty were easily reachable during the 

programme/ course 

 

                  

       

 

61.7% students found programme to be interesting enough to ignite Research Potential in them 

 

 



 

RECOMMENDATIONS OF STATUTORY BODY ON THE BASIS OF 

OBSERVATIONS of IQAC 

 

❖ Counselling about the course offered and chosen by the student 

❖ Though college is offering many vocational trainings leading to employability of the 

students, but still need is there to provide training to students to make them more 

market ready and employable 

❖ Starting of a student research lab dedicated to UG and PG students to enhance the 

research potential in these students,  

❖ More mentoring sessions to find about the expectations about the programme of 

study through Teacher guardian scheme 

 

 

Accepted and approved on 28th June 2021 

Communicated to HODs for necessary action. 

(Staff meeting 28th June 2021) 


